
From: shawn.hesse@emersiondesign.com
To: Scott

Beverly
CC:

Date:
Subject: Best Wishes

Hello Ms. Scott,

 

 

 

I’m not sure if you remember, but we met last spring at the Greenovate Boston summit, and we
corresponded shortly about the idea of my volunteer side project, “LED the T”.

 

 

 

I just read news of your resignation from the MBTA, and wanted to let you know that I very much
appreciated your time and attention for my initiative.  You impressed me during your keynote speech
that day, and I want you to know that I hold you in the highest regard.

 

 

 

I hope that your decision to leave the MBTA is one that is the best for you, and want you to carry my
best wishes forward with you.

 

 

 

Please feel free to let me know if there is ever anything you think I might be able to assist you with in
the future.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 



Shawn Hesse
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